
Preparations for our “Krimiprojekt”-Presentation 

 

At the beginning of autumn 2017 we asked ourselves how we could show the people we would work 

with what we did the last year. As we were also asked to look at stereotypes, those two topics 

matched quite well. It was clear for us that we wanted to create a lively and comprehensible 

presentation with an extraordinary touch.  

So, we thought about different types of presentations that we could do. We came up with the idea of 

a video, because we wanted to start our presentation showing what it was like when we started our 

project. We knew nearly nothing about the countries we would work with. And we thought it would 

be a nice and funny way to ask students and teachers of our school what they knew about Wales and 

Finland.  

We planned the film and the questions we wanted to ask and we would need to create this clip.  We 

also sketched how we would structure our content so we could catch the audience’s attention and 

keep focused on our main message.  We agreed on certain topics we would talk about concerning 

the information we gathered as we worked on our “Krimiprojekt”. We also chose to write a sketch, 

which we would perform “on stage”. 

We asked one of our classmates (Nikolaus Kaan) if he could help us with his knowledge in editing and 

filmmaking to make our film fabulous. 😉 He agreed on helping us. The following week we started 

filming. 

After our lessons we stayed in school and selected certain students and teachers to face our 

questioning. What we received were a lot of hilarious answers. Nikolaus edited the filmed material 

and created an awesome result. (You can find it in our file. Go check it out!) 

At home we wrote our texts for the presentations and made a Power-Point-Presentation as well. The 

last time we met, we practiced our scripts and speeches and were very pleased with our result. A 

lively presentation with an extraordinary touch. 


